
Submitter: Andrew Port 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3248 

This bill would absolutely benefit the state and its people. It would bring revenue to 

smaller communities and help struggling family’s that may not have vehicle to drive. 

110% support this bill.  


